
---------------------

We are very excited to announce that we will once again be holding 
the annual Bentinck Plowing Match after a two year wait. It will be 
held on Saturday, October 1, 2022. We are currently coHecting 
donations for this year's match. 

There are many classes and categories at our event...from tractors 
to horses and plowers of a11 ages. Each competitor gets either a 
monetary or merchandise prize, no matter how they place in their 
class. Everyone is a winner! On average the Bentinck Plowing Match 
has around 40 participants. 

Your support of this event has been gratefully appreciated in the 
past and the Bentinck Plowmen's Association would value your 
donation again this year. We are able to give you a receipt, please 
let us know if you require one. 

Yours truly, 

Darryl Hopkins Susan Spielmacher 
President Secretary/Treasurer 
519-374-7044 519-374-0380 




